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Performance Machine Inc.

35 Victoria Avenue, Essex 776-6761
www.siefker.com

Complete Auto Machine Shop Service 
For Over 25 Years

WE EMPLOY

TECHNICIANS
let us show you 
their credentials

Industrial Rad Repair

• Automotive 
•Marine

• Agricultural 
• Heavy Duty

• Antique 
• Performance Engines

Uncle Earl

SEPTIC, HOLDING TANK PUMPING
& EEL SERVICE

“A PLEDGE OF SERVICE”

(519) 738-3309
(519) 791-7964

CELL

SANITATION

Weekend

Service

Available

Memorial garden dedicated

Over 60 friends and family gathered at Orioles Park in Woodslee July 8 to witness the dedication of a
memorial garden to former members of the Woodslee Baseball Association’s executive board. Vice-
President Jim Dunn, seated at left, said the idea for the garden came about after the sudden death
of Maureen Harold in 2004. Harold served as secretary of the executive board for nearly 10 years. Eight
markers have been placed in the garden in memory of those who have died. “It’s dedicated to those
who made significant contributions throughout their time as executives,” Dunn said. “We just felt some-
thing needed to be done in their memory.”

As part of the Essex community since 1988,
there have been many changes.

At Reid Funeral Home, something that has not changed,
is our commitment to providing professional, compassionate 
and personalized service to families in their time of need.

Robert Hudders, a funeral director since 1976, 
and Kevin Reid, a third generation of the Reid family, 

are proud to welcome Craig Baker as a partner 
in ownership of the Reid Funeral Home.

Craig, along with his wife Lorna (Moffat) both licensed 
funeral directors, with their children Grant and Holly are
proud members of the town of Essex, and look forward to

providing dedicated service for many years to come. 

ReidFuneral Home
87 Maidstone Avenue East, Essex   519-776-4233
14 Russell Street, Leamington   519-326-2631

www.reidfuneralhome.ca

 


